
Principal's Message
Pirate Community,

It has been a wonderful two weeks welcoming students back into
the building. Students have been so kind to introduce themselves to
me and share their goals for the year. As you can see from the
pictures below, learning is in full swing in our classrooms. Students
are engaged, prepared, and asking thoughtful questions. I look
forward to seeing their academic and social growth this year, and
partnering with each of you along the way.

It is a great day to be a Pirate!

Christy Hartford | Principal

Upcoming Dates: 📅
September:

September 16: JV Football @ Nestucca @ 5 (Away)
September 17: Volleyball vs Riverdale (Home)
September 19: Volleyball @ Banks @ 5 (Away)
September 20: Football vs Nestucca @ 7 (Home)
September 21: Unified Soccer @ 9 @ Westview HS (Away), XC Race @ The Mook, Volleyball @
JV Seaside (Away)
September 16-20: Outdoor School
September 21: Robotics Firstfare @ PSU



https://nknsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/September-Menus.pdf


Picture Day is Coming: September 30!

Get your smiles ready, picture day is on September 30th. Packets
went home with students this week.



Call or Email the Main Office to Let Us Know

Our phone number is 503-355-2772.
The email is amya@nknsd.org

It is important to let us know that your child will not be attending so we do not worry about them. If
your child is not at school, and we haven't heard from you, then you will receive an automated
phone call notifying you of your child's absence.'

How long does my child need to wait to return to school after an illness?

The answer to this question depends on their symptoms. Our school has to follow the directives
from the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) regarding when students may be readmitted to school
after an illness. Please review the provided info from OHA. Please also note that the period of
exclusion often requires 24 hours away from school (this is not a rule that the school developed,
but one we have to follow).

mailto:amya@nknsd.org


All prescription and over-the-counter (OTC) medication must be administered at the office by
trained personnel.

Medication that you want your child to take during the school day has to be brought to the office in
the original container (or we cannot take possession of the medication). Parents must complete
the medicine administration form before trained personnel can dispense medication to a child.
ALL OTC medications must be handled through the office (this includes cough drops). If you have
any questions about medication administration and school, please contact our main office.







Neah-Kah Nie High School
https://nknsd.org/neah-kah-nie-high-school/


